## Fiala, Eugenia J.

From:

rock2uf@aol.com

Sent:

Tuesday, November 06, 2007 8:38 PM

To:

cbbgainesville@yahoo.com

Cc:

springanita@yahoo.com

Subject: Rocky's resignation from the CBB

#070733

12/10/07

All,

You have all probably been expecting an email or letter such as this from me for a long time given my poor meeting attendance as of late. I have dreaded writing this, but please accept this email as my formal resignation from the Gainesville City Beautification Board. I thoroughly enjoyed my time on the Board and I wish the Board and its members continued success in the future.

Staying abreast of Board matters became difficult when I accepted employment in Ocala last October of 2006. One year later, I am still happily employed with the same company. Also, I am excited to say that my wife Leslie and I have recently moved into our new home in Ocala, though we both regret moving away from "Title Town." We both lived in Gainesville for over five years and we will always love the City.

Please feel free to keep in touch and I hope to crash a future CBB Awards Ceremony or Arbor Day event.

Thank you all for your friendship and your service to the community,

Rocky Lee rocky@alumni.ufl.edu (386) 623-5932

Email and AIM finally together. You've gotta check out free AOL Mail!